
 

 

 

Ref No: sfsetr – sss – 2024/25 – 01        May 28, 2024 
 

Circular 01 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 
We are thrilled to announce the opening of the new academic year at SFS Public School 
& Junior College, Ettumanoor. A warm welcome to all our students! 
 
The new academic year, 2024-25, will begin on Monday, June 3, 2024. Our top 
priority is to provide the best education to our students, and we are dedicated to 
supporting and guiding them throughout the year. We extend our heartfelt gratitude 
to all the parents for their continuous support. 
 
On regular days, the school will operate from 8:50 am to 3:30 pm. However, on the 
reopening day, the school will only be in session until 1:00 pm. School buses will be 
available both in the morning and immediately after the early dismissal. 
 
From the second day onwards, regular classes for UKG to Grade XII (except Grade XI) 
will commence in full swing. We will provide further information about the school 
uniform for each day shortly. 
 

St. Francis de Sales School wishes you a productive and successful 
academic year, 2024-25! 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Fr. Roy P. K.  

PRINCIPAL  

 

 

 

 

 

 


